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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I was raised in Idaho and have recreated in the state's wild lands for my whole life. | spent multiple years working
in and around the Frank Church Wilderness and have seen the evidence of what historic and even modern
mining projects can do to our wilderness resources. The health of our rivers is our most precious resource and
we will not stand to trade that for some shiny metal and big paychecks in some wealthy persons pocket. The
USFS job is to care for the land and serve the people (says it at the top of this page), this project will do neither of
these things and should be denied so the the residents and visitors of Idaho can enjoy pristine wilderness, rivers,
wildlife, and fresh air for generations to come.

Thank you for your consideration,

Tanner Kohal



